

Note: All questions are compulsory. Use of ink remover will deserve no credit.

Q.1 Write a paragraph (not less than one page) on “Duties of a Good Muslim” (15)

Q.2 Read the following passage carefully and answers the questions given at the end. (10)

In December, 1930 Dr. Muhammad Iqbal was invited to preside over the annual meeting of All India Muslim League at Allahabad. In his address, he openly opposed the idea of power-sharing between Hindus and Muslims as ~~on~~ nation. He declared that the movement to apply one constitution to both the Hindus and Muslims would result in a civil war. He wanted to see the Punjab, Sindh, Baluchistan and Khyber Pakhtunkhwa as a single state for the Muslims, so that they should live according to the teachings of Islam. We can say that Allama Iqbal was the first thinker to give us the idea of a separate homeland for the Muslims of India i.e. partition of the subcontinent into two sovereign states. The Muslims soon realized the importance of demand for two separate states. It was then; the Pakistan Resolution was adopted in 1940.

Questions:

1. Where was the annual meeting of All India Muslim League held in 1930?
2. Who was invited to preside over the session?
3. What idea did Allama Iqbal oppose?
4. On What grounds, did he demand a separate state for the Muslims of India?
5. When was the Pakistan Resolution adopted?

Q.3 Change the following sentences into Indirect Form. (10)

- a. He said, “I am unwell.”
- b. They said, “We have done our duty.”
- c. She said, “Is this your book?”
- d. The referee said, “Quiet, Please.”
- e. She said to me, “Tell the truth.”

Q.4 Fill in the blanks with suitable verbs. (5)

- a. He (not reply) to my letter.
- b. How long ago you (come) here?
- c. The bus (move) while I was boarding it.
- d. If he comes to me, I (help) him.
- e. A bird was (kill) by the hunter.

Q.5 Fill in the blanks with suitable Prepositions. (5)

- a. We should pray _____ Allah for success.
- b. We should be prepared _____ the worst.
- c. She is proud _____ his scholarship.
- d. He always relies _____ his own efforts.
- e. I am surprised _____ your behaviour.

Q.6 What is a Noun? Define its five important kinds with two examples of each. (10)

Q.7 Translate the following Paragraph into English. (5)

کل میں صبح کی سیر کے لیے گیا۔ موسم بڑا سہانا تھا۔ درختوں پر پرندے چہچہا رہے تھے۔ ٹھنڈی ٹھنڈی ہوا چل رہی تھی۔
 کسان کھیتوں میں چلا رہے تھے۔ سورج مشرق سے طلوع ہو رہا تھا۔ یہ نظارہ دیکھ کر میں بہت خوش ہوا۔